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Ransomware Audit (2023-008) 
   
 
The University of Texas Medical Branch (UTMB Health) Internal Audit department assessed risks 
associated with ransomware at UTMB Health. The scope for the audit includes a risk-based review 
and assessment of internal controls related to the prevention, response, and recovery of ransomware 
to provide assurance relative to protect critical information resources and ensure compliance with 
outside agencies and industry best practices are being met by UTMB Health.  
 
The Ransomware Audit Report contains confidential information that relates to computer 
security and is not subject to the disclosure requirements of the Texas Public Information Act, 
based on the exception found in the Government Code § 552.139. Specific results and 
recommendations were made to appropriate management members. 


